
  

 
 

 

 

 

From: Reed Super 
To: Stein, Mark 
Subject: Re: More Records 
Date: Friday, November 22, 2019 11:19:06 AM 

Mark, 

Thanks again for these records.  I have a few questions.  Do you have time for a quick call this 
afternoon or early next week? 

best, 
Reed 

*************************************** 
Reed W. Super 
SUPER LAW GROUP, LLC 
180 Maiden Lane, Suite 603 
New York, NY 10038 

(212) 242-2273 (direct) 
(212) 242-2355 (main) 

(646) 345-9658 (mobile) 
(855) 242-7956 (fax) 

reed@superlawgroup.com 
www.superlawgroup.com 

*** CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE *** This e-mail is from Super Law Group, LLC, a law 
firm, and may contain information that is confidential or privileged.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, do not read, copy or distribute the e-mail or any attachments. Instead, 
please notify the sender and delete the e-mail and any attachments.  Thank you. 

On Tue, Nov 12, 2019 at 9:04 AM Stein, Mark <Stein.Mark@epa.gov> wrote: 

Hi Reed – 

Attached are the last set of records that I believe are responsive to your request. 

You will note that there is one file with notes of a telephone call from which I have redacted 
two small passages that are notes that I wrote to myself but did not communicate to anyone 
on the telephone call. When taking the notes I indicated that these bits were just notes to 
myself by enclosing them in parentheses, which you can see in the notes. 
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Thanks. 

- Mark 

Mark A. Stein 

Senior Assistant Regional Counsel 

US EPA – Region 1 

5 Post Office Square 

Boston, MA 02109-3912 

Tel: (617) 918-1077 

Fax: (617) 918-0077 

Email: stein.mark@epa.gov 
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